
COUNCIL MEETING – 23RD JULY 2014  
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Chatburn for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Regeneration and Transport:-  

 

“Can the cabinet member advise of the current position regarding the 
proposed new roundabout access to the Mount Leven Farm development in 
Yarm, particularly whether the necessary s278 agreement has been signed by 
all parties and the necessary funding for the works secured?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


